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UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA

Christ is Risen!
April 19, 2012

Regarding: The Arrival in Canada of “Patriarch Filaret”

Reverend Fathers,
Dear Brothers and Sisters,

In accordance and blessing of His All-Holiness, Patriarch Bartholomew |, “Patriarch
Filaret” cannot at this time be welcomed nor have banquets organised in his honour in the
parishes, or their properties, of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada. In addition to this,
no clergyman or member of the Consistory Board can be in the vicinity of “Patriarch Filaret” as
any picture or report may portray this presence as representing or offering support of the
u.0.C.C.

With love in Christ and Hierarchical blessing,

+YURIJ, Metropolitan



